
Thermal Materials

Tgon 9000 EOL Notification

October 1st, 2019

Dear Customer:

This letter is to inform you that Tgon 9000 graphite material will be transitioning through

an end of life process. The last date to submit a purchase order for these materials will

be March 1st, 2020 with a final ship date of May 30th, 2020.

The primary reason for implementing EOL status is because of limited demand. There

is no replacement material available through Laird for Tgon 9000. We apologize for

any inconvenience this may cause.

This notice does not pertain to any Laird multifunctional solutions that contain Tgon

9000. These products will continue to be supported by the MFS team.

Please check with a Laird representative if you have questions. Any requests for

exceptions to this notice, must be submitted for approval in advance of the March 1st

date. No exceptions will be reviewed after that time.

We thank you for your continued business and support.

Erin Swanbeck

Product Manager, Thermal Materials

Customer Notification


